
 The Dean, School of Education is pleased to announce that there will be a workshop organised by the 
School in Multimedia University. The workshop aims to write the School's 2013-2018 Strategic Plan and 
also to develop modalities for cascading the Performance Contract  to departments.Among the guest 
facilitators will be Professor Genevieve Wanjala,Mr Peter  Busienei and Professor Harriet Kidombo. 


